
 SAFE WORK PROCEDURE 
Supporting Student Meetings in School  

for June 2020—Screening Questions 
COVID-19 

 
 
 

The following questions should be asked to any student who has a scheduled in-school meeting in 
June at the time of arrival. These questions are part of the Safe Work Procedure Supporting 
Student Meetings in School for June 2020. 

 
1. Did you complete the Manitoba Health COVID-19 online screening tool assessment before 

coming to school? 
 
2. Do you have any flu or cold-like symptoms such as:  

• Cough 

• Fever 

• Sore throat 

• Muscle ache 

• Headache 

• Nausea 

• Runny nose 

• Fatigue 
 

*If needed, the teacher can ask follow-up questions to determine if the student is well enough 
to come into the school or be directed to return home. 

 
3. Have you been in contact with someone that is confirmed to have COVID-19? 

 
4. Have you been notified that you were in a high risk setting for COVID-19 in the past 14 days such 

as on a plane or at an event? 
 

5. Have you travelled outside of Manitoba in the last 14 days? 

*Exception:  Manitoban residents who regularly travel outside of Manitoba to their seasonal 
residences that are located close to the border do not have to self-isolate when they return to 
Manitoba if they are not displaying symptoms of COVID-19 


